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Job Openings! 
We are looking to fill two full-time 

position immediately at our Shop 

on Bent! 

Requirements include: can lift up to 

50 lbs., cash register experience, 

and customer service skills. 

Please send all inquiries to 

stores@mshfh.org or pick up an 

application at either store location. 

  

  

Mountain Spirit Habitat for 
Humanity (MSHFH) 

— 

(307) 254-7004 

— 

www.mshfh.org 

— 

Shop on Bent: 265 North Bent 
St. 

ReStore: 509 Gateway Dr. 

 

 

 
Powell Festival  

Powell Economic 

Partnership is hosting 

for the first time the 

John Wesley Powell 

Festival and Habitat 

will be there! Come out to 

Homesteader Park May 21st- 22nd to 

join in on the fun! If you would like to 

volunteer for Habitat at the festival, 

please contact our volunteer 

coordinator, Erica Kelble, at 

coordinator@mshfh.org.  

 
  

mailto:stores@mshfh.org
http://www.mshfh.org/


  

“She truly lifts our spirits every time 

she walks in the door” 

Alex Carmon, store team member 

 

Mountain Spirit 
Subdivision 

It has been 17 
years since 
MSHFH 
received a 
generous gift in 
which we were 
able to invest in 
our first 
subdivision, the 

Mountain Spirit Subdivision, in Cody. 
With 6 acres of land, we will be able to 
house 26 families! 13 houses have 
been built so far and we are in the 
process of planning our next home 
build for the area.  

Overall, we have built a total of 21 
houses in Park County since our 
founding in 1997. This has been made 
possible with the help of the 
community, volunteers, and donors. 

Keep reading our newsletters to stay 
up to date on our home build and 
developing projects!  

 

Volunteer 
Spotlight 

Arlene Tokar 

has been 

volunteering at 

the Shop on 

Bent for over a 

year. Giving 

about 10 hours of her time each week, 

Arlene has impacted many by providing 

a helping hand, a smile, and friendship.  

 

 

 

Arlene enjoys finding unique items at 

Habitat and has been a second-hand 

shopper all of her life. She encourages 

others to volunteer as she believes that 

it is “our responsibility to keep the 

community that we live and work in 

going.” Volunteers like Arlene are 

important to Habitat and the future of 

Park County. 

Contact our volunteer coordinator, 

Erica Kelble, at 

coordinator@mshfh.org, to get 

involved! 

 
Looking for some Summer Fun 
for your Child? 

Make sure to sign up, 

starting June 1st, for 

Cody’s Park County Public 

Library’s summer reading 

program “Tails and Tales.”  

This year, as a part of their “Kindness 

Rocks” program, the library will be 

supporting Habitat! This program 

encourages children to both read and 

support the community. Click here to 

learn more about their program! 

Customer Appreciation Day! 

On June 25th, we will be celebrating 
YOU, our supportive customer. Stop 
by for some great treats and for the 
chance to spin a wheel! 

- Hot dogs, ReStore, 11 am-1 pm 

- Cookies and ice cream, Shop on 
Bent, 1-3 pm 
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mailto:coordinator@mshfh.org
https://parkcountylibrary.org/2021/04/27/summer-reading-programs/

